
From: Sherri Johnston  
Date: Mon, May 4, 2020 at 8:11 AM 
Subject: RE: Fonthill Rotary 
To: Mike Taylor  
 
 
Hi Mike – I hope that this e-mail finds you and the rest of your club members healthy and well.  
 
On behalf of Ronald McDonald House Charities South Central Ontario, and most importantly, 
the families who we are privileged to serve, I wanted to extend our very sincere gratitude to 
you and the Fonthill Rotary Club for Adopting our Meals that Heal dinner on April 30th.  Our 
families were able to enjoy Chef Keith’s “famous Carnitas” along with a fresh salad for dinner. 
This donation at this time had a tremendous impact on the families who are staying with us 
right now, and enabled us to continue to provide nutritious meals which provide our families 
with strength and energy, so they can focus on taking care of their children.   These meals 
provide much comfort, after spending the whole day over at the hospital – especially during an 
extra challenging time, as we are all currently experiencing.  Every day, we hear first-hand from 
our families, just how grateful they are, and I’d like to pass that along to you.   I’ve attached a 
couple images for you.  
 
In this time of uncertainty and with people dealing with so much, our hearts are full of gratitude 
for your support.  I wish you and your fellow Club members the very best during this time.  I 
hope that things are back to normal as soon as possible.  In the meantime, remember this 
incredibly thoughtful donation you have made to make the lives of our families that much 
easier. 
 
We are so appreciative of your continued support, and look forward to staying in touch, and 
would love the chance to meet in person later in the year. 
I hope that you can please share our sincere gratitude with your other Club members for me. 
 
Take good care, 
-Sherri 
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